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CORRIGENDUM TO THE ANNOUNCEMENT DATED 30 NOVEMBER 2018 
 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of AsiaPhos Limited (the “Company”) refers to its announcement 
dated 30 November 2018 – Announcement Number: SG181130OTHRP83B entitled “Entry into 
Settlement Agreement with Customer” (the “Previous Announcement”). 
 
The Company wishes to clarify that the item 2 of the Previous Announcement should read as follows 
(the change made is in bold and underlined): 
 
UPDATE 
 
As disclosed in our results announcement for the 6 months period ended 30 June 2018 on 3 August 
2018, the Group recognised an allowance of trade receivables of RMB 5.6 million from the above 
customer. Pursuant to a hearing in the Mianzhu Court and as stated in the Civil Mediation Letter dated 
15 November 2018 from the Mianzhu Court (which was obtained by the Company on 29 November 
2018), the customer has agreed as follows: - 
 
To pay 1st instalment of RMB 1.63 million by 31 January 2019 
To pay 2nd instalment of RMB 2 million by 28 February 2019 
To pay 3rd and final instalment of RMB2 million and the overdue interest by 31 March 2019 
(computed using an interest rate of 6% per annum on outstanding balance from 23 March 2018 to the 
date of payment of last instalment) 
To bear RMB16k of the court cost incurred for the hearing. 
 
The Group will recognise a writeback of the allowance for the doubtful trade receivable in the income 
statement as and when the above amounts are received. Consequently, for the current financial year, 
this writeback is expected to have no material positive impact to the Group’s EPS and NTA/Share. 
 
Save for the above, there are no changes to be made to the Previous Announcement. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
 
Simon Ong Eng Hock 
Executive Director 
AsiaPhos Limited 
 
30 November 2018 
 

 
This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the Company’s 
sponsor ("Sponsor"), Asian Corporate Advisors Pte. Ltd., for compliance with the relevant rules of the Singapore 
Exchange Securities Trading Limited ("Exchange"). The Company’s Sponsor has not independently verified the 
contents of this announcement including the correctness of any of the figures used, statements or opinions made.  
  
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the Exchange and the Exchange assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions 
made or reports contained in this announcement.  
  
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr. Liau H.K..  
Telephone number: 6221 0271 


